From: Bill Auth

To: info@slocleanair.org
Subject: Oceano Dunes
Date: Friday, March 16, 2018 4:13:56 PM

Please stop the anti access land grab. These policy changes based on skewed science continue to degrade the
California outdoors living experience.

We as stakeholders in California’s public lands have a legal and moral right to access and use of our lands.
The elitist conservation groups have continuously and aggressively removed our lands from use and enjoyment by
the general public, not to mention those who fall under the protection of the ADA.

I ask that we use common sense and better science instead of the current trend of skewed science to fulfill the
agenda of complete closure of public lands.

Thank you

William J Auth Jr

411 Park Ave #124

San Jose, Ca 95110

760-984-9844

Auth.bill4@gmail.com
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